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Hello,

I am in support of the Interstate Compact Bill, SB 416. With the increase in family relocations, it is essential that the
speech-language pathologist relationship remain constant for our clients. This will be much easier to maintain with the
new bill. Additionally, many of my clients travel during the year, and teletherapy will enable them to maintain progress
toward their goals. Currently, | am not able to provide services to students because of the policy about needing to be
licensed where the client is. We are so grateful (especially to Jim Rosapepe, whom | know) this bill is finally being
presented.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Sawyer Lawrence, MA, CCC-SLP
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